
 

 
Yinghua Academy Teacher Appreciation Day 

September 28 

 
 

Teachers are highly regarded in Chinese society. Chinese consider Confucius to be a 
paragon of all teachers. He believed in education without discrimination. His birthday 
is celebrated as Teachers Day. On this special day teachers are recognized and 
thanked for their contributions to their students’ lives and the community at large. 

 

 

To honor our teachers, YACA will give each staff member a gift on behalf of the entire 
school community.  

 
We encourage students to also show appreciation to their teachers, on Friday, 
September 28, through homemade notes, cards, or drawings. Teachers love student-
made artwork. Don’t forget our staff and specialists: Special Ed., PE, music, art, and 
English teachers and office staff! Thank you note templates for your child/ren to create 
a personalized note are forthcoming via the newsletter, but students should feel free to 
make their own from scratch if they prefer. Some parents may wish to give gifts. Small 
gifts are fine, but not expected. It's the thought that counts. For additional questions, 
please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Please join YACA in thanking all of the staff on this special day! 
 
 
 

Wynee Igel 

YACA Cultural Chair, 2016-18 

YACA-cultural@yinghuaacademy.org 
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